M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
March 8, 2017
RE:
Bid Award and revised BG-1 for Conner High School Reroof 
BG#17-084
The bid opening for the Conner High School Reroofing project was held on March 7, 2017.  Kelley Brothers Roofing has submitted the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $588,169.
Attached is a copy of the revised BG-1 and bid tabulation. 
I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for the Conner Reroofing project, as presented.

Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
